Dear Friends of The Day School,
We are pleased to announce that The Children’s Institute will participate in the Highmark Walk for a Healthy Community on Saturday, May 16th at 9am. The 5K Walk and One-Mile Fun Walk provides the opportunity for us to raise money for our amazing kids through a fun, healthy and engaging event. 
The event also provides a special opportunity for The Day School families to rally around their amazing student. By creating a team to walk and donate on your student’s behalf, you can celebrate your student’s story and enjoy a healthy and fun day with friends and family. Your commitment level is your choice, and there is no minimum fundraising goal per team. 
To create a team:
1. Follow the link https://secure2.convio.net/hcf/site/TRR/Pittsburgh/HighmarkWalk/1263147479?pg=utype&fr_id=1379 
2. Click on “Join as a New Participant”
3. Fill in a team name, fundraising goal, and select The Children’s Institute of Pittsburgh under “Team Company”
4. Follow the steps to complete your team
5. Ask friends and family to donate to The Children’s Institute on your child’s behalf
If you want to participate in the event but do not want to create your own team:
1.) Sign up to walk as an individual
Walk in the event and find sponsors as an individual. Ask friends and family to support your walk by pledging a donation. It is free to sign up for the walk and no minimum pledge amounts. If you raise $25 or more, receive a Highmark t-shirt.  The day of the event, enjoy walking with other participants. 
2.) Sign up to walk as part of a team 
Join a preexisting team to fundraise and walk as a group.  Find supporters to donate toward your team’s goal. Walk with your team members the day of the event.
3.) Sign up as virtual walker 
Want to walk as an individual but cannot make the event? By virtually walking you can find sponsors as if you were an individual walker. The day of the event walk a 5k at your convenience.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Any commitment level will help us reach our goal of $10,000. We are confident that together we will reach this goal to support our kids and families.
Sincerely,
Erica Tony 
